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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Alana Dixson <alanadixson@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2018 12:16 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 572 Desnoyer Ave

Dear Ms. Vang, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to request a new hearing date. I apologize for the late notice, but we had a 
family emergency and I am not going to be in St. Paul on the date of the hearing as originally planned. I will be home 
though on May 3-6 and can attend a meeting if possible on one of those dates. Afterward, I will need to attend to family 
matters out of state again from May 7-18. I can come to the hearing office after this.  
 
Is it at all possible to deal with this via telephone or email? I’ve sent evidence from the County Real Estate office to show 
that my home address where motives were sent regarding the payment was incorrect. Also, I spoke with the program 
officer who sent the notices to the wrong address. It should have been corrected, but the old address is below.  
 
527 Desnoyer Ave. 
St. Paul, MN 55104 
 
The address should be: 
572 Desnoyer Ave.  
St. Paul, MN 55104 
 
We never got the late notices until they were sent to our lender. We are happy to pay the regular fees for our 
Occupancy License of $206, but we were contesting the late fee given that the two number of our address were 
transposed.  
 
Any help you can offer would be great. I’ve been trying to figure out for the last two days if there’s a way for just myself 
to get back home for the hearing, but the cost will be too expensive. Then I have to leave again to assist my family 
member who is going in for surgery in another state.  
 
Please let me know if we can figure out a solution.  
 
Best, 
Alana 
 
Alana Dixson, MD, PhD 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Mar 6, 2018, at 1:37 PM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Ms. Dixson, 
  
I rescheduled your C of O assessment for April 3 at 10:00 a.m. however, Ms. Shaff has meeting/training 
all day and won’t be able to staff hearing.  Therefore, the matter will be heard on May 1, 2018 at 10:00 
a.m.   Please let me know if this date don’t work for you. 
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Thank you! 
  
  

<image001.jpg> Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
  


